
From: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 Jun 2022 12:52:13
To: DMS.Development.Control@blaby.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: 22/0310/HH The Thatched Cottage 6 Brook Street Huncote 
Attachments: queens_platinum_jubilee-small-2.png

 
 
From: William Kelly <William.Kelly@leics.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 June 2022 09:47
To: Helen Wallis <Helen.Wallis@blaby.gov.uk>
Cc: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>; John Sharpe <John.Sharpe@leics.gov.uk>
Subject: 22/0310/HH The Thatched Cottage 6 Brook Street Huncote 
 
Dear Helen,
 
22/0310/HH   The Thatched Cottage 6 Brook Street Huncote  -   Demolition of existing garage and erection of new building to 
provide gym and mezzanine storage area and re-siting of existing greenhouse
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above planning application.
 
Having reviewed the application against the Leicestershire and Rutland Historic Environment Record (HER), we do not believe the 
proposal will result in a significant direct or indirect impact upon the archaeological interest of any known or potential heritage 
assets.  We would therefore advise that the application warrants no further archaeological action (NPPF Section 16, para. 194-
195), although it is recommended that you seek the advice of your specialist (Historic Building Officer) regarding any potential 
impacts of the development upon the setting and significance of the Grade II Listed building The Thatched Cottage (MLE11094).
 
Please do feel free to get in touch if you have any further queries.
 
Kind Regards,
 
William
 
William Kelly | Senior Planning Archaeologist (Heritage)| Historic & Natural Environment Team | Planning, Historic & Natural 
Environment Department | Room 200, County Hall | Glenfield | Leicestershire | LE3 8RA
 0116 305 0039 |   07871 733 637 |  William.Kelly@leics.gov.uk
 

 
Please Note: In line with Government Guidance for COVID-19, all site visits and face-to-face meetings are to be cancelled/ 
rescheduled if they are unable to be conducted electronically (Teams, Skype etc.). There is also a likelihood of a delay in providing 
a response to your query or concern at this time due to the impact of the COVID-19 restrictions. More details on the Council’s 
policy on social distancing and how it will affect services can be found here.
 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in 
respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then 
permanently delete what you have received. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are 
routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire County Council's policy on the use of 
electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests 
under Data Protection or Freedom of Information legislation. Details about how we handle 
information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection

mailto:William.Kelly@leics.gov.uk
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-now/coronavirus-council-updates
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection


Celebrating Her Majesty’s 
Platinum Jubilee in 
Leicestershire 

 

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the 
Leicestershire County Council.

Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. 
Whilst Leicestershire County Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise 
this risk, we cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of 
these factors. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any 
attachment.
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